
 

SDMI Global Office Welcomes Victoria Sawyer to the SDMI Team! 

Victoria Sawyer is the newest addition to the SDMI team as she steps into the role of SDMI Convention 

event coordinator. In this post, Victoria will liaise with those on the General Assembly committee and 

many other ministry leaders and agencies. Several USA/Canada SDMI leaders had the privilege of 

meeting her at the recent SDMI leadership conference, LC2021, just outside Asheville, North Carolina.  

Prior to her time at SDMI and the Global Ministry Center, Victoria grew up in Southern California, where 

she lived until she graduated from California State University of Fullerton with her bachelor’s in 

interpersonal communication. After she graduated in 2016, she followed her family in their move to 

Overland Park, Kansas. Victoria was eventually hired on as a temp at the Global Ministry Center in the 

Global Missions department. During that time, she was given the opportunity to participate in her first 

General Assembly as an event photographer. Once General Assembly was over, she was hired as a 

member of the admissions staff of Nazarene Bible College (NBC) as they transitioned their headquarters 

to Kansas. During this time, she felt the call to go back to school and pursue her master’s in marriage 

and family counseling, which she received in May of 2021. 

In the midst of pursuing her master’s degree, she took up another position with a local medical staffing 

company, Docs Who Care, which is the sister company to Heart to Heart International. She remained 

there for three years as a regional recruiter and assistant until October of 2021. Around that time, she 

was approached about the SDMI General Assembly position, which she accepted after some prayer and 

consideration. She is excited to be part of this wonderful team of passionate individuals as they work to 

bring Christ to the nations! 

When not working, Victoria spends her time with her two dogs, seven siblings, or her close friends. She 

is also involved at her local church in various music ministry roles and women’s ministries. Victoria’s 

hope is to be able to be a light wherever she is placed and to use her God-given gifts in any opportunity 

she is given.  


